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To whom it may concern,

I believe we need a cap and invest policy and support LC 19 with improvements for climate. 
We need strong climate legislation for Oregon's future.  I am a parent and now is the time to
address the climate crisis for future generations

Thank you,

Ron Beyerinck

PO Box 985
Sisters, OR 97759
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